
c o u n c i l

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (SCOTLAND)  
ACT 1997
NOTICE
MORAY COUNCIL (FOGWATT) REVOCATION OF TREE  
PRESERVATION ORDER 2023
MORAY COUNCIL, as Planning Authority, acting under  
Section 160 of the Town and Country Planning (Scotland) Act  
1997 and other powers enabling it to do so hereby gives notice that on 19th 
April 2023 it made a Tree Preservation Order known as Moray Council (Fogwatt) 
Revocation of Tree Preservation Order 2023.
The effect of the Order will be to revoke The Moray Council (Fogwatt) Tree 
Preservation Order 2001. The grounds for making the Revocation Order are 
that the amenity value and wooded character of the area has been significantly 
impacted by development of the site and no longer provides the important 
amenity feature that the Tree Preservation Order was served for.  The Order shall 
continue in force unless Moray Council fails to confirm the Order by  
19th October 2023.  
A copy of the order has been deposited at Elgin Library, Elgin, IV30 1HS and is 
available for inspection free of charge during opening hours. A copy of the Order 
is also available for inspection at on the Council’s Planning Consultations web 
page http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_100442.html  
until 29/05/23.  If you have any queries please email:  
localdevelopmentplan@moray.gov.uk or telephone Darren Westmacott,  
Planning Officer on 01343 563358.
Representations in relation to the Order may be made in writing to Strategic 
Planning and Development, Council Offices, High Street, Elgin, Moray,  
IV30 1BX or by email at the email address shown above no later than  
29th May 2023. Representations must state the grounds on which they  
are made and the particular trees to which they relate.


